
 

 

18th March 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 MOSI Trip 

As part of this term’s topic on Manchester’s history we will be taking Year 5 on a trip to the Museum of 

Science and Industry (MOSI) on Monday 20th May. As well as exploring the galleries to learn about 

Manchester’s rich industrial past, we will also be recapping on our science from the spring term and 

watching a live show called ‘Explosions: A Blast from the Past’. 

A contribution of £6.00 to help cover cost of the trip would be appreciated. If we do not receive 

sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. You can give permission and pay online for 

the trip via Parent Pay. If you would prefer to pay with cash, please come to the office to collect a 

barcode, which you’ll be able to take to your local PayPoint to pay with cash. If your child is eligible for 

Pupil Premium, you are entitled to the trip being funded by school, however you will still need to give 

written consent for your child to go on the trip. You can do this either by emailing us or coming to the 

office to fill in a reply slip. 

 

School jumpers are to be worn for the visit. If a child arrives on a school trip without their school jumper 

they will either be given a jumper from the spares box or a high-vis jacket so that they can be easily 

identified. 

Children on school dinners will automatically be given a school packed lunch for the trip. If your child 

would like a specific sandwich filling, please email messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk. If we 

don’t receive an order, we will choose for them based on their dietary requirements. If your child usually 

has a packed lunch and would like a school packed lunch for the trip, please email your sandwich order 

to messages@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk no later than Monday 10th May. Please make sure your 

child’s lunch is in a rucksack or other bag, which they can carry around with them for the whole day. 

 

Finally, if you are able to help out on the trip, please speak to your child’s teacher or email 

messages@oswaldroadmanchester.sch.uk. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Channi Davis, Luke McDonagh & Claire Cawley 

Year 5 Teachers 
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